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Pug Hugs and Milwaukee Pug Fest wish you and your family a very 
Happy Holiday!!! 
 
Planning is underway for the 11th Annual Milwaukee Pug Fest.  Stay 
tuned for more details. 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!  Milwaukee Pug Fest was again nominated 
for the WISN-TV “A-List” Best Festival Award!!  We got a late start in 
voting due to the Thanksgiving Holiday.  We were in 10th Place, but 
were able to get to 2nd Place prior to WISN blocking current results. 
 
We can again take 1st Place with your help!  Please follow the link 
below to vote BEFORE SUNDAY DECEMBER 14th.  You may be 
required to register before voting which is a simple process.  PLEASE 
VOTE and PASS this on to YOUR FRIENDS and RELATIVES.  We thank 
you in advance!  The voting link is: 
 
http://wisn.cityvoter.com/milwaukee-pug-fest/biz/280747 
 
Thank You!!!  Your votes are appreciated! 
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